
Ms Ryan 
Planning Dept. 
Camden Council 
Argyll Street 
London WCI H 8NJ 
24 Dayton Road 

1 August 2013 

Dear Ms Ryan 

Reference: 2013/3578/P 

Thank you for taking the time to speak to me this afternoon. 

We are extremely distressed by the idea of an extension to the back of 
number 23 as it will be disruptive, impinge on our privacy, cut out light and 
leave us feeling increasingly that we are living in a goldfish bowl where we 
can see into our neighbours houses and they into ours. Also it will set a 
precedent for further extensions to surrounding houses eating into the limited 
green/open spaces to the rear of these terraced houses. 

The house at number 23 has already been extended to the rear in the last few 

years and is currently in line with its immediate neighbours (our house no,24 
and the Blake's house no, 22). Should the Turner's extend where will it end? 

We have no objection in principle to the Turners extending at lower ground 
level as that will not affect our privacy or our sense of space. Clearly it will be 
noisy and disruptive but we accept that as a part of living in a terraced house. 
We do however object strongly to the further expansion of the rear of the 
house at ground floor level. We hope you will consider what this implies for 
what is allegedly a conservation area when reviewing the Turners application 
for number 23 


